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A Loving Place, Where we CARE, Learn and Grow Together `

It has been a super busy week in school, and we have all needed to pull together as a team to 
cover staff absence. Hopefully, the sickness bugs will pass soon, and normal service will be resumed 

in classes and across school. 

This week we held our first PTA meeting of the year, and it was super successful! Thank you to all the 
parents that attended on the day, and to those who sent their apologies and intention to come 

next time.  We had a very productive start and made lots of plans for the first events of the year! 

The first planned event is a film afternoon next week, with a choice of films for £5 (which includes a 
drink and a snack) please book a place for your child as soon as possible before the film rooms fill 

up!

Finally, please don’t forget to book a spot for parents evening next week, there will be the chance 
to look at your child’s work so far this year and to chat to their teacher about how they have 

settled in and progress so far.
Mel Nugent

Headteacher  

School Council News 

School Council have decided to work towards the Social Impact Schools 
Award across the course of this academic year. The award  recognises the 
dedication of schools and their students in having a positive impact on the 
world.
Mrs Palfreyman and the school council have selected some opportunities 
for each year group to get involved in across the year. All  the events are 
designed to get us out into the community with the aim of making the 
world a better place. 
Children can also work on the projects at home, and we will award 
certificates to children that achieve one of the ‘Superkind’ actions and 
bring in evidence to show us what they have achieved. It would be 
wonderful if you could support your child to achieve one or more of the 
actions. 
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KS1— Conker 98%
KS2— Mustard 97% 

Well done!!
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We are very proud of all our children at 
CtS, a special well done to those that 
received Golden Book certificates this 

week! 

The Golden Book

Attendance Bears

Our School Rewards

TT Rockstars Year 3 – Jeremiah
Year 4 - Abigail Year 5 – Ranelle 
Year 6 – Christos and Jayden

TT Rockstars

This Week’s KS1 Winners

The team that have earned the 
earned the most points this week is 
the Green team
Well done Green Team!!

This Week’s KS2 Winners

This week the theme was: 
_Super reading & Good Manners_

The CARE Value Achieved was: 
_Engagement & Reflection_

The House Cup

Lois & Sean

Mihai & Peter

TJ & Alice

Iman & Alyssa

Erin & Emily

Reggie & Micah

Kaan & Navneeth

Oliver & Zachary

Seb & Ryan
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Autumn Term 2023

October November  December January
Tuesday 17 
Parents Evening 

Thursday 19
EYFS Storytelling at 2.30

Thursday 19 
Parents Evening 

Monday 30 Year 1 
Publishing Party at 
2.30pm

Tuesday 7 November
PTA Meeting 6pm

Thursday 9 
School Photos

Tuesday 12 
Rocksteady Concert 

Wednesday 13 
Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 13 Christmas 
Lunch

Keep Up to Date 

Get to Know our Governors 

Reverend Mike Morris - Foundation Governor

Each week we plan to keep you up to date with the work of the Governing 
Body in school. We will also meet each member of the LGB.   This week, we 
are introducing one of our Foundation Governors..

I’ve been actively involved with Christ the Sower for many years,

regularly leading collective worship and supporting with the RE

curriculum. I was appointed as a Foundation Governor in early 2021. In

2022/23 I took on the role of SEND & PP Governor

I am one of the ministers in the Watling Valley and since I arrived here in

2004 have worked hard at engaging with all the local schools and

regularly lead assemblies and support the curriculum. I am also heavily

involved in running a summer holiday club at Christ the Sower as well as

our young people’s group ‘Hot Potatoes’. I am passionate about seeing

children grow and reach their full potential, becoming the person God

created them to be.

I have four children of my own and am very aware of the pressures that

children and young people face today. I enjoy cooking and have

recently taken up running, and I am hoping to run a marathon at some

point in the future.

Reverend Mike Morris

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100085606718279
https://twitter.com/christthesower




You are warmly invited to our Autumn term

Coffee and Chat

On

Tuesday 17th October

8.50am – 9.30am

Anxiety and school attendance

And

Tuesday 28th November

2.45pm-3.15pm

SEN provision at CtS and Milton Keynes

Hope to see you there!

Mandy and Alison

To book a place please contact the school office. 

school@cts.odbst.org 01908 867356

It is not essential to book but helpful for us to have an idea of 

numbers

Mandy Robertson                            Alison Summerfield
Inclusion and well being SENCo
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